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1. An e-mail was received by the AFNHB from a resident of JVT Mysore in the
second week of Mar 25 intimating that the power supply was disconnected to the JVT
Mysore due to non-payment of the electricity bill by the AFNHB and that CESC had
informed the PD in advance about such a course of action. An attempt was also made
to inform the residents and allottees on the above lines.

2. The Board has got the matter examined and it has emerged beyond any doubt
that the electricity supply had been disconnected by the CESC for the purely operational
reasons and had nothing to do with the payment or non-payment of the electricity bill,
which in any case, was due for payment by 15 Mar 25. It is felt that the misleading
information was disseminated in this regard earlier deliberately or without thoroughly
examined the actual facts. In both the cases, it was wholly undesirable.

3. The above notwithstanding, it is once again emphasized that timely payment of
electricity bills by all the residents is a pre requisite for continuous and uninterrupted
electricity supply. It is therefore imperative that all concerned clear their outstanding
payments at the earliest. Office bearers of the RWA are requested to play a constructive
role in this regard and set an example for others to follow.

4. Due priority may please be accorded.


